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me Linguistic Society of the Philippines

and

Br. Andrew Gonzalez FSC College of Education
De La Salle University

present this

Certificate of Appreciation

to
for presenting a WORKSHOP entitled

Cloudscapes: Beyond Semantic Significance
on March 7, 2019, at 13:30-15:30

during the Linguistic Society of the Philippines International Conference (LSPIC2019)
held at the De La Salle University, Manila, the Philippines
on March 7 to 9, 2019.
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